
 
Minutes of the remote Covid-19 Support Committee, held via Zoom video-conferencing on Tuesday 7 
September 2021 at 12pm. 
 
PRESENT: -  Their Worship The Mayor Councillor Owen Hurcum (Chair), The Deputy Mayor Councillor 
Gwynant Roberts, Cllr Les Day. 

 
Officers:- Iwan Williams, City Director 
 
i/21  APOLOGIES 
 
None. 
 
ii/21 DECLARATION OF FINANCIAL INTEREST OR PERSONAL CONNECTION 
None. 
  
iii/21  GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 

i. Food Share 

It was resolved to award the Food Share £500 (August 2021) 
ii. Coed Mawr 

It was resolved to award Coed Mawr £500 (August 2021) 
 
iv/21 CITY DIRECTOR UPDATE 
The City Director mentioned that the successful Gwynedd EUT Grant application needs to be spent during 
the 2021/22 financial year, and the Committee therefore has time to decide on how best to use the Grant to 
support Bangor food banks. 
 
v/21 ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
The Committee discussed the possibility of establishing links with ‘Bwyd Da Bangor’ in the city centre, and 
whether the Committee, whilst fully retaining its focus on Covid-19 support, can work with those supporting 
Bangor-based refugees in the future. 
 
vi/21 DATE AND TIME OF THE NEXT MEETING 
5th October at 12pm. 
 
  
 
 

The Meeting closed at 12.21 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


